
This is a FREE workshop - but space is limited!
REGISTER by contacting Anne at 262-376-7774 ext. 126 or

amees@OzaukeeFamilyServices.org
        (free childcare is available with reservations)

The Incredible Years
Fall Edition

Tuesdays
Oct 1 - Nov 19
6:00-7:15 pm

The Incredible Years is an evidence-based parenting program
designed to help promote the social, emotional, and academic
success of kids ages 2-10. Parents learn techniques to prevent,
reduce, and treat emotional challenges in children through a
positive and nurturing approach. Participants will learn to provide
developmentally appropriate and consistent responses to increase
children’s self-esteem, reduce conflict in the home and promote a
strong and healthy family.

An eight-week course for parents
 with children ages 2-10
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